
  
  

Mayor of London and  

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 26 January 2022 

   

 

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Dame Cressida Dick – Commissioner  

 

Supported by:  

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  

Lib Peck – Director, VRU 

Amana Humayun, Chief Financial Officer, MOPAC 

Robin Wilkinson – MPS Chief of Corporate Services 

Commander Alex Murray 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

1. Tackling Violent Crime – Teenage Homicides 

The Mayor discussed with the Commissioner his commitment to significantly drive down 

the number of teenage homicides in 2022. The MPS presented its analysis of the 2021 

teenage homicides and outlined how this was informing its tactics.  

 

The Mayor was also provided with an update on the work of the Violent Crime Task 

Force, the progress being made by the Violence Reduction Unit and MOPAC’s work on 

tackling violent crime. 

 

 

2. Officer Recruitment 

The Mayor was advised of the progress being made with recruiting additional officers.  

 

 

3. Budget 

There was a discussion of the 2022-23 budget ahead of its finalisation.  

 

 

4. Operational Update  

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 

  

_______________________________  


